
Sign-up for your 
FREE booth today!

JOIN US IN WELCOMING NCWU’S CLASS OF 2029!

 Business owners, churches and other nonprofits in the 
surrounding area are invited to attend. Come meet our incoming 
freshmen and gain exposure among our students by promoting 

your organization on Wesleyan’s campus. 
 

Event is open to the general public. 
 

For more information, contact Director of Student Activities 
Elliott Smith at esmith@ncwu.edu or by calling 252-454-1682.  

TUESDAY, AUGUST 19
Back & Better Than Ever!

3400 N. Wesleyan Blvd.   |   Rocky Mount, NC   |   ncwu.edu/rock-the-mount    |

SAVE THE DATE!


